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WHAT: Long-term closure of 29th Street to through traffic 

WHERE: W. 29th Street between 11th Avenue and 12th Avenue 

WHEN: As soon as August 4, 2025 
In place for the duration of construction through 2029 

GDC’s contractor will close W. 29th Street to through traffic between 11th Avenue and 12th Avenue: 

• Emergency vehicles will retain full westbound access.
• Utility, residential, and business vehicles will have access via a partial two-way street 

conversion on the eastern side of the block towards 11th Avenue.
• Curbside parking will be removed.
• The southern sidewalk will remain open at all times. The northern sidewalk will be open on 

the eastern side of the block towards 11th Avenue.
• The bike lane will remain open but will then become shared use with the emergency vehicle 

lane approximately mid-block approaching 12th Avenue.

 

24/7 Hotline: 800-239-9497 Email: ManhattanConstruction@gatewayprogram.org 

Project Overview: www.gatewayprogram.org 

Questions or Concerns? 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 


